
The OSBM Office of Internal Audit has teamed with the Office of the State Controller to host the 8th Annual Fraud 
Busters Virtual Conference, a 1-day training opportunity for internal auditors on November 16, 2023 from 12:00pm - 
4:30pm. There is a $15 admittance fee to attend the conference. A total of 4 CPE hours will be earned. This training 
opportunity is open to the public. Please note there is limited capacity.   

Program Level:  Basic 
Prerequisites: None 
Advance Preparation: None 
Delivery Method: Group-Live Virtual  
Field of Study: Auditing (4),  
Recommended CPE Credits: 4 credits 
Cost: $15 

 

  

Refund/Cancellation Policy: 

If you are registered for the training and are unable to attend, please let us know so we may remove you from the 
attendee list. There are limited seats available for this event.   

  

If you have questions, feel free to contact: 

internalauditinfo@osbm.nc.gov 

We look forward to seeing you. 
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